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JANUARY 2024  

 

Upcoming Events  

 

Jan 4th    First day back from Christmas Break  

Jan 25th – Jan 30th   Final Exams (See schedule below)  

Jan 31st    Semester 2 begins  

Jan 31st    PD Day - No School for students  

 

 

Here is a short and sweet newsletter! Hope everyone has a safe, happy and healthy Christmas 

break! We will see you back here on Jan 4th!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sgt. Brian Trainor 

On December 12th, OHS hosted Sgt. Brian Trainor to present to our students and community on 

cyberbullying and being safe online. His message was well received: be careful what you put 

out there online- you can choose to spread kindness or hate, and the consequences are real. 

A huge thank you to the Prairie Centre Credit Union and the Brock Myrol Memorial Golf Fund 

for helping bring these important messages to our community. Check out briantrainor.ca for 

more resources!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hot Chocolate Fundraiser 

 

On Thursday and Friday last week, Outlook High School 

had a Hot Chocolate and Cookie Sale to raise money for 

Christmas Hampers. Students were able to purchase hot 

chocolate with all the fixings (marshmallows, candy canes 

and chocolate sauce) and delicious homemade cookies 

made and donated by Jasmine Akre.  Thank you to 

everyone who supported our fundraiser.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Drama Club 

Our Drama Club is back in full swing. Right now, we’re meeting on Thursday at lunch from 

12:30 – 1:00 pm. We are working on getting to know each other and trust/confidence building. 

Most importantly we are having fun and playing games and activities to build our drama skills. 

We are not considering any drama productions until after Christmas so it’s a great time for kids 

to come and check it out to see what drama is all about without committing to anything. It’s 

open to all ages and to all experience levels from zero to Hollywood actor! We meet in room 

36 (Mr. Ginn’s room) so come on out on Thursdays and have some fun!  

 

 



Yearbook  

Yearbooks will be available for $40.00. To order for the 2023/2024 school yearbook please pay 

at the office by cash or cheque written to OHS SRC.  

JR Basketball 

Jr boys Basketball team will be busy this month with lots of opportunities for you to come out 

and cheer us on!!  

January games, Jr girl's team plays at 430 and boys follow. 

Jan 9th in Outlook  

Jan 15th in Rosetown  

January 20th tournament in Rosetown  

January 23rd in Kenaston  

January 30th in Davidson  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wrestling 

 

The OHS Blues/LCBI Wrestling team had a great showing at the Gil Wist Preseason Take 

Down Tournament held at Walter Murray High School in Saskatoon on the 16th of 

December. All the athletes were competing for the first time in a new sport and gained 

lots of experience on the mat. Tysan Baxter, Ivan Boderenko, Dameon Dempsey, Silas 

Milanovich competed for OHS while Angelo Makernan and Jeremy Flath competed for 

LCBI. This young team is looking forward to a very competitive season in the new year 

starting with a tournament in Regina at the Arch Bishop O'Neil invitational on January 

12/13th. 

 

 



 

DSDS  

 

The OHS SLC put on a great house party last Friday evening. Around 50 students partied 

with us and had a great evening playing Just Dance, Mario Kart, and board games, plus 

we did crafts, watched a movie, had lots of popcorn and hot chocolate, and ended the 

night with a big game of dodgeball. Tons of fun was had by everyone there! 

 

 

 

 

Winter Solstice Activities 

 

The Winter Solstice was on the last day of school. It started out with a pancake breakfast, 

followed by games and fun in the gym, then an afternoon of activities. The highlight was 

definitely the staff air band performance! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Sewing Club 

 

Sewing club is humming along with projects being 

completed almost every session. We started with a 

drawstring bag and have been enjoying creating 

scrunchies. New members are always welcome to 

come learn how to use a sewing machine, every 

Thursday after school till 4:30 in the Cosmo Lab.  

 

 

 

 

Seniors Tea 

The Senior Tea was a success!! Thank you to all that attended! Also, a big thank you to CC10 

for the dainties and for serving and thank you to the Grade 6s for the caroling! 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

  



 


